
                                                        21st Century After School Tutoring Program 

             Board Report May 2022

The 21st Century Tutoring Program is still offering academic tutorial services until the end of May. Staff 
will offer help in (all subjects), STEM, STREAM, family engagement activities, college/career 
opportunities. 

The end of the school year is coming to an end we have been busy planning with the BPS activities 
department and community partners for some exciting family engagement activities coming up soon. 
One of our family engagement activity collaborations is with the BPS Powwow on May 20-21, 2022.

The program launched our annual 21st Century Surveys these will go to students, parents, teachers, and 
all administrators. The surveys will give us feedback/Data to use for our programs continues 
improvement. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Heidi Bull Calf

21st CCLC Coordinator 


